From: RUTH MILLER

Sent: Wednesday, May 1, 2024 7:42 PM

To: plan@crookcounty.gov

Subject: Vote against the proposed Dollar General

I want to be counted as those against the proposed Dollar General.

The better place would have been at Granny's, who I understand you denied.



MAY 0 2 2024
PLANNING DEPT

We don't need nor want a mess up here until we have a better egress. Once that has been accomplished, then bring on the industry. But right now, it makes no sense. If you would just open and make passable the roads that are already in place, but locked out of and the road is so bad you can't get a vehicle through, then yes, bring more people and companies in. But until then. My vote is no! It would bring our property values way down. NO!! And adding the egress at the bottom of the hill to make your friends property more valuable and able to be sold at high prices, is an outrage and quite laughable.

Ruth C. Miller

MISFITS VENTURES, LLC 541-990-3110 millermisfits@msn.com

"The air of heaven is that which blows between the horse's ears" Arabic proverb

https://airbnb.com/h/millermisfitfarm

Come stay with us at the farm!!